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To Whom it may Concern, 
  
I am writing to express my deep concern that you are considering legalising same-sex 
marriage in NSW. This is very wrong on many levels. 
  
First, it is not within the Australian Constitution, which clearly states that marriage shall be 
between one man and one woman only.  
  
Second, no matter how many people express their personal opinion in favour of same-sex 
marriage, these opinions only confirm the fact of a morally distorted and perverted society. If 
this bill was to go through, society itself would continue to decline in an ever-quickening 
spiral of disorder and chaos.  
  
Just look at history. Wherever Christian values have been removed, there has been a direct 
and rapid decline in society's morals and a direct increase in crime and domestic upheaval. 
  
I ask that you will consider what is best for the nation and not conform to a matter of personal 
opinion.  
  
Sincerely, 
Tamar McAllan 


